
                                                                                                               

 

To: The Accessibility Advisory Committee    

From: The Deputy Clerk and Accessibility Coordinator   

Date: Wednesday March 17th, 2023    

Subject: Accessibility Advisory Committee Profile Update   

Please see below a brief list of the ongoing committee profile. Some of these tasks have been 
carried over from the previous term at various stages and priority level: 
 

1. The following items have been brought to the attention of the applicable departments 
- Accessible Swings; 
- Smaller scale sensory equipment installation; 
- Additional accessible mats for Sheriffs Creek and pathway to mobi mats at 

Spine Beach. 
 

2. Elliot Lake Accessibility Audit Program 

Recommendation from the December 19th Public Services Committee meeting: 
 
“That the report from the Deputy Clerk and Accessibility Coordinator be received;  
And that the committee review and approve the attached proposed Elliot Lake 
Accessibility Audit Program;  
And that this item be forwarded to a future meeting of Council for consideration, 
approval and implementation.” 
 

3. Presented by Committee member during the last meeting of the last Council term: 
 

- “Secondary Suites proposal with emphasis on accessibility a preliminary 
glance”  
 

4. AODA- Specialized Transit System Audit 
 

- The City is currently working with Huron Lodge to address the Specialized 
Transit Audit that was presented to the municipality on Wednesday March 8, 
2023 resulting in a compliance plan in order to meet the requirements of the 
audit and as per the standards set out in the AODA. 
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Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
Kristine Doyle 

Deputy Clerk and Accessibility Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 


